
Our state economy is reeling from the impact of the Covid pandemic, we are faced with declining tax receipts for the state treasury, 
we have a looming state budget deficit that we have no idea how to fix, and somebody wants to spend $2.5 million we don’t have on 
ethnic studies standards? I don’t think so. We need that money elsewhere to deal with basic needs like paying teach salaries.


